
Please restore the essential components of S.281, and report it out of 

committee.     Thank You,   Mary Mullaney 

--  

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups 

"Vermont House Government Operations" group. 

To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an 

email to vermont-house-government-

operations+unsubscribe@googlegroups.com. 

To post to this group, send email to vermont-house-government-

operations@googlegroups.com. 

To view this discussion on the web visit 

https://groups.google.com/d/msgid/vermont-house-government-

operations/CAD6mMCtuUXzOXwk8yxgXV%2BEcBHfJWzUmvXkwg8w4v

nTx55P4dQ%40mail.gmail.com. 

For more options, visit https://groups.google.com/d/optout. 
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